
August 19, 1969 

Itek Corporation 
Lexington, Mass. 

02173 

Gentlemen: 

Many thanks for sending me a xerox of your "Nix Film Analysis." I hope you 
will keep me in mind if you print any more of them. 

Elanansed is a copy of the article by a Warren Report critic which I mentioned 
to you in my last letter. Your firm could make a large contribution in tiis 
area by doing a fuller analysis of the same problem, especially given the 
work you have already done on the subject which has defined many of the dim-
ensions of Dealy Plaza in Dallas. 

Best wishes. If I can be of any further service, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Gary Richard 
Box 392 Mayo 
Minneapolis, 

Sdhoener 
Hospital 
Minnesota 

55455 


